COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

EC
26th Merch, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of lir, Bijlo's letter of the Z2lst
instant respecting the safety valves of the new Steel Screw
Tug "EBRO" (Botterdam First Entry Report No, 20163) and note
that these are of the high 1ifting type made by lessrs.
Dikkers & Co. of Hengelo.

Beforec the case receives the consideration of the
Committee I have to request you will be good enough to forward
a plan of the safety valves in question showing the details and
scantlings, and I have at the same time to point out that
Dikkers High Lift safefy valves have not been approved of a
smaller size than that required by the Society's forrula.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
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The Surveyors,
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